
Welcome to Benedictine High School! As your President and a proud Man of 
Benedictine, I am honored to share in this exciting moment in our school’s history. 
Benedictine has always stood as a beacon of excellence rooted in faith, character, 
and brotherhood—and today, we are building boldly on that legacy.

We are in the midst of a remarkable transformation. This fall, we will open our 
brand-new Student Commons—a space designed for connection, collaboration, 
and community. Soon after, in early 2026, we will unveil our cutting edge Student 
Experience Center where students interested in careers in STEM, Robotics, 
Advanced Manufacturing and Construction will give them hands-on access to 
the tools and technologies shaping their futures. We are also proud to launch 
Benedictine Pathways, a personalized academic and leadership framework that 
prepares every young man for success before, between, and beyond high school.

While our campus evolves, our mission remains steadfast. Inspired 
by the 1,500-year tradition of St. Benedict, we continue to educate 
young men who are grounded in humility, strengthened by 
work and prayer, and united in community. Here, students are 
challenged to grow intellectually, spiritually, and socially in an 
environment that is both rigorous and nurturing.

I invite you to be part of this exciting chapter at Benedictine 
High School—a place where tradition inspires transformation, 
and young men are formed to become leaders in their families, 
careers, and communities.

WELCOME TO THE HOME OF CHAMPIONS—
WHERE TRANSFORMATION MEETS TRADITION
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Benedictine High School admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs, and 
activities generally accorded or made available to students at the school. It does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national and ethnic origin in the administration of its educational policies, admissions policies, scholarship and loan programs, 
and athletic and other school-administered programs.

Message from the President

With gratitude and anticipation,
David E. Schroeder ’90

President, Benedictine High School


